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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 
Dear Participants, 
 
The ICCAT meeting this year coincides with several large events that are being celebrated in Malta. It 
was therefore difficult for the Secretariat to find an adequate venue, with facilities to which the 
Commission is accustomed, to accommodate the 24th Regular Meeting of the Commission.  
 
As a result, exceptionally this year, each Contracting Party is limited to two places at the front table 
due to the size limitations of the main hall. 
 
The Secretariat requests your indulgence if there are any logistical issues, particularly in the main 
meeting room and we will endeavour to resolve them as quickly and efficiently as we can.  
 
Please note that head-sets must left in the room at the end of each day. Please do not take head-sets 
outside the meeting room. All sets are numbered and will be charged if not returned at the end of the 
meeting. 
 
The Secretariat appreciates your cooperation on these matters. 
 

Malta, 9 November 2015 

 

 

Mr Driss Meski 
ICCAT Executive Secretary 
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